
Dear Friends and Supporting Churches, 

 

We have been greatly blessed the past two months.  We have been able to present HOME TEAMS in one church, and were 

encouraged by the response of the members and their desire to be more involved in missions support. Also, in May, our church 

voted to call Bro. Chris Winkle as Pastor.  We thank God for His will and timing in this transition and we look forward to 

everything the Lord has in store for our sending church in the coming days.   

 

Flight Training Update 

Jeremy has been working diligently on earning his Private Pilot’s License in the past two months. He passed the oral portion of 

his check ride on Tuesday, June 25.  Due to high winds on that day, the flying portion of the check ride was rescheduled for 

Tuesday, July 9 and we covet your prayers for him that day.  We truly believe that the Lord will use this talent to aid many 

missionaries in the near future.  

 

Family Update 

June is the beginning of “Birthday Season” for our family.  We celebrated Hannah’s first birthday and Samantha’s ninth!  We are 

so thankful for them both, and for the Lord blessing their health.  In June, we also received a special blessing with confirmation 

that the Lord has blessed our family with another addition which should be arriving in February, 2014.  We are humbled and 

excited that the Lord would see fit to add to our family again.  Please pray for Melissa and for the baby in the coming months.  

 

Ongoing Events/Projects 

We are continuing to collect and ship supplies to the Allen family, to help in their medical outreach.  We will be collecting 

supplies until September 13, 2013.  These supplies will be sent to Indiana to be crated and shipped to Papua New Guinea.  If you 

would like to help with Medic Aid, please let us know.  There is a specific list of needed supplies which we will gladly forward.  

 

We are getting a head-start on next year’s VBS express for Bro. Teodoro in the Philippines.  In March we were able to send 

supplies for 100 children attending 2013 VBS.  Several of those children were saved!  It is our desire to have a part in next years 

VBS in an even bigger way!  School supplies will be on sale here in the states in the coming months.  The goal is to collect the 

needed items to ship early by freight.  This will save greatly on shipping costs, and send more supplies to the field.  If you would 

like a list of needed supplies, please let us know.  

 

Upcoming Projects 

It is our hearts desire to help missionaries around the world. Please pray that the Lord would lead us to the right needs and 

projects so that we can be the biggest blessing to the Work of Christ.  

 

Thank you to our supporting churches, and to all who pray for our ministry.  We look forward to being used of God more and 

more in the coming months.    

 

For the Great Commission, 
 

The Bingham Family 

May/June 2013 


